Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Community Environment and Natural Resources Office

Barangay 5, Calamiancs Island, Coron, Palawan
Telephone No. +63 917 504 2633
E-mail:cenrocoron@denr. gov.ph Website: www.denr.gov.ph

September 5, 2022
MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Director
1515 L&S Bldg. Roxas Boulevard
Ermita, Manila

ATTENTION : The OIC, Assistant Regional Director
For Technical Services

THRU : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan

FROM : The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
ATTACHED DOCs : Assessment Data/Reports
SUBJECT : RE: GATHERING OF DATA ON THE AFFECTED

COASTAL AND MARINE ECOSYSTEMS BY THE
CORON BAY DEVELOPMENT PROJECT AND THE
ON-GOING CONTRUCTION OF CORON PUBLIC
MARKET [P-2022-93099]

This pertains to the Memorandum received dated August 31, 2022 from ARD
Maximo C. Landrito regarding the instruction to conduct inventory of all the species within
coastal and marine ecosystem affected and damaged by the reclamation of on-going public

market.

In this matter, this office had conducted mangrove rapid assessment in collaboration
with the Palawan Council for Sustainable Development (PCSD) in the adjacent area of
proposed public market at Poblacion 6, Coron, Palawan.

In addition the LGU provided a report of the Palawan State University's
Environmental and Biodiversity Assessment, and the partner NGO Culion Foundation Inc. -
Fish Right Project provided data from their assessment of the marine ecosystem conducted
within the proposed public market Coron, Palawan.

For information, record and further instruction.



https://digital-camscanner.onelink.me/P3GL/g26ffx3k

